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MEETING MINUTES 
August 2, 2018 

 
Unofficial prior to TAB approval. 

 
 

A. CALL TO ORDER: 
The TAB meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

B. 
 
 
 
 

ROLL CALL: 
Present: Fischer, Gustin, Howenstine, Melaniphy, Overholt, Seeberg, 
Absent: Preissig, Meyer 
Staff Members: Andy Hynes, Deputy Chief Jason Arres 

D. REPORTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

  
3. Recommend approval to establish traffic-control signal intersections on 

Trumpet Avenue and rescind signal control at the 248th Avenue and Wolf’s 
Crossing Road intersection 
 
Hynes provided an overview of the recommendation. 
 
Public Comment: None. 
 
The Transportation Advisory Board was supportive of the request.  Mr. Gustin 
asked if the diagonal portion of Wolf’s Crossing Road had been vacated.  
Hynes confirmed that the road was vacated and removed.  Gustin asked if 
this request was intended to update the code.  Hynes confirm this was a code 
update to reflect the newly activated traffic signals.  The code update is 
brought forward after activation of the traffic signals as that timing is difficult 
to predict. 
 
A motion was made by Melaniphy, seconded by Overholt, to approve the 
recommendation. 
 
Ayes:  Fischer, Gustin, Howenstine, Melaniphy, Overholt, Seeberg 
Nays:  None 
Absent: Meyer, Preissig 
 
Motion approved (6-0) 


